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MEETING POSTPONED!!!
Our Meeting for THIS Friday, June 30th had to be postponed!
There is a conflict with other meetings across the state and a holiday weekend too!
  
I just want to assure everyone that you have not missed any FORCE Newsletters. The last one 
was in April so this is our first one since then.
  
WELL DESERVED HONOR
Three Cheers and a Hip Hooray for Suzanne Wentley, environmental reporter for Scripps 
Treasure Coast Newspaper. Suzanne earned first place honors from the Florida Society of 
Newpaper Editors for her coverage of continuing environmental problems of The St. Lucie, 
Lake Okeechobee and the Indian River Lagoon. Suzanne regularly attends our Rivers Coalition 
meetings and we just want to add our own accolades. "You Go Girl!"
  
Make a difference in your community!
If you have or know of a business willing to display our brochures, please call and let us know!
  
Pass This On To Other Concerned Citizens !
To be added to the Friends of the Rivers Coalition E-news (FORCE) reply to 
jrburns@bellsouth.net with "RC ADD ME" in the subject line. Visit us at www.RiversCoalition.org
  
Wishing everyone a safe and Happy Fourth of July Holiday!
Thank You for your Support!
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